- Government of Gouvernement des
i Northwest Territories Territoires du Nord-Ouest

as

Mr. Simon Toogood

Environmental Assessment Officer SEP 22 2017
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

200 Scotia Centre

5102 - 50th Ave

PO BOX 938

YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Toogood:

EA1617-01 Thcho All-season Road: Wildlife Management and Monitoring Plan

Please find enclosed the Government of Northwest Territories’ (GNWT) submission of
an updated draft Wildlife Management and Monitoring Plan (WMMP) for the Thcheo All-
season Road (TASR).

The WMMP is currently a draft document. The GNWT will revise the draft WMMP to
reflect input received throughout the remainder of this environmental assessment and
will submit an updated draft to the Wek’éezhii Land and Water Board as part of a post-
environmental assessment information package for the TASR, should the project be
approved. As part of the regulatory process, the GNWT will submit the WMMP to the
Department of Environment and Natural Resources (ENR) for approval. ENR will
consider a public review of the WMMP as part of the approval process if there are
outstanding issues to consider.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (867) 767-9089 ext.
31194 or by email at Michael _Conway@gov.nt.ca at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely

~

Michael Conway
Regional Superintendent
North Slave Region

Department of Infrastructure
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